





This incident is the latest in a long history of systemic
racism in America - it reminds us that oppression is a
lived reality for minority communities around the
world.

CAPE expresses solidarity with Americans demanding
equality and justice and with the Black Lives Matter
movement that has been tirelessly advocating for
their rights for many years.

We also recognise that there are many formal and
informal ways to address and advocate for social
change.

Although this situation is happening in America, we
must not forget that anti-racism is a global effort
and that these issues are close to home. Therefore,
we invite you to also consider the issue of race in
Singapore and the ways in which you can participate
in discourse and action.















educate:

Actively challenging your assumptions,
checking your privilege, and finding ways you
can be an ally. Staying at home doesn't mean
the conversations have to stop - engage your
friends, learn about experiences that are not
your own, and listen to the voices speaking up
in the global anti-racist movement. Be
empathetic and willing to learn but also be
aware of how you engage with others. Tell
your friends and family when you feel their
behaviour is offensive or discriminatory.

Check out the full list of resources at

bit.ly/CAPEBLM



donate:

Be mindful of what you're sharing online - opt to
share meaningful resources.

And, don't just stop there - donate if you can:

Reclaim the Block

bit.ly/ReclaimTB

Black Visions Collective

bit.ly/BV Collective

National Bail Out Fund

bit.ly/FreeBlackMamass

Transient Workers Count Too
bit.ly/TransientWorkersC2

Humanitarian Organisation for Migrant Economics

bit.ly/DonateHOME

Check out the full list of links at

bit.ly/CAPEBLM



